







Begin forwarded message:

From: SHHS Chuva

Subject: More Confirmed positive

Covid

Date: 7 April 2022, 13:37:52 PDT

To: SHHS childcare

Dear Chuva Families,

This notice is to inform you that another person in our program at Chuva has tested positive for COVID-19 (a total of 8 people since last week). They last attended child care on April/6/2022. You should monitor your child for symptoms of COVID-19. If your child is not experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, your child can continue to attend child care, unless advised by public health to stay home. If you have any questions, please see Chuva staff or email XXXXX Thanks, Chuva Staff